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TESTIMONY OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

HOUSE BILL NO. 3249 HD1

COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION AND INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

We support this bill.

The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports efforts to improve bicycle safety. This bill
will reduce conflicts between motor vehicles, mopeds, and bicyclists.



